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Dear Members

On the back of what | said the other day about
communication - | now write to inform you of some
recent news.

Some months ago, Manco discovered that a parcel of
land that had long been assumed to belong to KHGC,
did not.

The ground in question covers the 3rd tee box down
towards the 3rd green, the green keepers' sheds, and
some of the practice ground.

It was too important to leave, so Manco entered into
negotiations with W H White, the owner.

I'am pleased to report that we have been successful, and
the land now belongs to KHGC.

Hopefully, this will quash any rumors which may have
been circulating.

Regards

Jim Airth
CHAIRMAN
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